SLGC Membership Meeting Thursday, March 28, 2024

Russ Getting thanked Rose Dorr and Eileen VanOort for the refreshments for this evening.

The speaker for the evening was introduced – Master Gardener Keith Austin, "Plant This – Not That", the value of native plants in the garden.

Russ indicated that Rose Dorr & Sally Perry will be in charge of the SLGC Plant Faire this year. Kim Tucci has volunteered to ask vendors to participate that day. Judy Bryan has volunteered to be in charge of the bake sale this year.

Business Mtg.

- Check account balance \$7,574.33
- Buter Park renovation \$400.00 budget allocated more info at April Meeting
- Trips discussed

The Mount, Edith Wharton House Berkshire Botanical Garden Stonecrop Ticonderoga King's Garden